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Docket No. 19-CONS-3003-CEXC 
Application to Extend Plugging 

Dear Commissioners, 

I have been informed that my earlier protestof TGT's application to extend the plugging 
of the Wheeler F#1 well bore has been dismissed because my allegations of waste, 
violation of correlative rights and potential for pollution were either speculative and/or 
did not constitute matters relevant to the jurisdiction of the KCC. 

I accept the conclusion regarding my earlier allegations. I do however want to express 
my concern that TGT Petroleum may be asking for the extension only to delay or 
ultimately avoid the economic cost of plugging this well. TGT may own as many as 15 
wells on my property, many of which appear uneconomic. Of these 15 wells, only two 
appear to be producing in paying quantities. I understand that statement is speculative, 
but I hope the KCC understands that it is imperative for operators to timely plug wells. 
The timeliness must include some consideration for the ability of a company to pay the 
costs of plugging. 

As a concerned citizen, I believe the KCC should require TGT to document TGT's ability 
to pay plugging costs for all of its wells prior to receiving any extension of time to plug 
this well. 

Sincerely, 

Alan R. Staab 
Manager 

cc: TGT Petroleum Corporation 
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